
 

Headteacher:  Mrs K O’Connor Tel:  (01298) 85278 
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14th September 2017 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Junior Clubs 

This term we are pleased to be able to offer the following clubs 

 

 Monday 3.05 pm – 4.00 pm Cookery (Miss Bellicoso)  

(This club will run on a Monday after school and be for 6 weeks 
at a time. Children can attend in small groups and parents are 
invited to join for the final week in each block to cook with 
their children. Equipment and ingredients will be provided, but 
we ask for a small contribution of £1 per week for this. Mrs 
Hollinrake has kindly volunteered her excellent baking and 
cooking skills to help us.) 

 

    

 Tuesday 3.05 pm – 4.00 pm Sports club (Miss Furness) 

During the Autumn term we will play hockey; Spring term will 
be athletics and Summer term we will play rounders. It is a 
great opportunity to introduce your children to a wide range of 
sports activities and skill sets, whilst having fun and keeping 
fit.  (Please indicate which terms you would like to join in.) 
 

 Tuesday 6.00 pm – 7.30 pm Football  

(This club is not run by school, but by Ben Wragg who is a 
parent helper and has been successfully organising and running 
our school football club for many years.) 

  
 Wednesday 3.05 pm – 4.00 pm Music Club (Mrs O’Connor and Mrs Williams) 

There will be lots of musical activities including singing, playing 
and making our own musical instruments from junk! You don't 
need to be able to play an instrument to join. If you like music, 
then come along. 

 

 Thursday lunchtime Recorders (Mrs Williams) 

We will be working through the Razzamajazz book which has 
fun, very catchy songs to play. Beginners and experienced 
players are all welcome. 
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Children wishing to play football will need to pay 50p subs each week.   Football boots and shin pads 

are required. 

 

All clubs with the exception of Football will begin in the week commencing 18th September.  

 

Please return the attached slip to school to indicate which clubs your child would like to join.  Places 

will be restricted in some clubs. 

 

If anyone would like to offer to run another club e.g. crafts, chess, etc., please call in to school. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

Mrs K O’Connor 

Headteacher 

 

  



I give permission for ………………………………………………………to attend the following clubs:- 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Signed …………………………………………………………………………. 
 

 

 

 

I give permission for ………………………………………………………to attend the following clubs:- 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Signed …………………………………………………………………………. 
 

 

 

 

 

I give permission for ………………………………………………………to attend the following clubs:- 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Signed …………………………………………………………………………. 
 

 


